Chaparral Elementary School

october newsletter



REMINDERS

Winter camp registration will be open November lst

We are still in need of supplies for our crafts!

-cleaned pasta sauce glass jars along with the lids

-32oz and up in juice cartons

COMING SOON

This month the kid's get to use their spooky skills to create one of a kind Halloween decorations! The kids are also going to get to play some creepy crawly games to help get them in the spirit of Halloween!

Please welcome our newest chaparral kid's club staff!
Mr. Josh, Ms. Yadi, Ms. Emma



CONTACT INFO

Kids Club Site Number
480–209–2455
Kids Club Supervisor
Belle Gelber
480–279–7034
Billing Contact
Jennifer Kramer–Meller
480–279–7055

LAST MONTH AT A GLANCE

Last month the kids got to create different crafts by using their imagination to turn thumbprints into people and they even got to design their own sneaker which was a big hit! Maybe next we can style an outfit!



